
 

To: All Competitors & Volunteers  
 
Subject: Ken Block memorial tribute LOCATION CHANGE 
 
Due to the predicted rain, the location of this has changed to the Dent County 
Commons.  It is still Thursday, March 16th at 8:30-9:30pm. 
 
 Join 43 Institute a Ken Block Foundation, 100AW attendees, American Rally 
Association, Subaru of America, and Hoonigan as ARA officially retire #43 in honor 
of Ken Block. Join us to get the tears out and share great stories before the racing 
begins. The 100AW was Ken's most dominated rally with 7 wins, so beginning the 
"Flat Out 43ver Tribute Tour" here in his memory is the perfect choice. For more 
information 43i.org  
 
Thank you, 
Curt Faigle 
Chairman 
 


